Scripps Ranch
Track & Field
Scoste RS

March 17, 2024

Dear Gene Fantano:

On behalf of the SRHS Track & Field Boosters, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation. Your support provides opportunities for our Scripps Ranch High School student-athletes to sprint towards their goals and leap over any hurdles in their way.

Donor: Scripps Ranch Old Pros Foundation

Amount: \$1,200.00 Date: March 12, 2024

Our head coach, Kadrina Coffee, believes that every athlete that wants to participate in track and/or field should have the opportunity. As a result of her no cut policy, our team has grown to 178 student athletes for the 2024 season. This is an increase of nearly 40 students since last season and nearly doubled under her leadership.

The team provides uniforms at no cost to all athletes to wear for the season. This increase in participation has created an immediate need for more uniforms right now. We are excited to receive your generous donation to ensure every athlete will have a uniform.

We are a charitable organization tax-exempt under IRC Section 501(c)3. Your donation is tax deductible in accordance with IRS regulations. No goods or services were provided in return for this qift.

If you have any questions or would like more information about the SRHS Track & Field Boosters, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely, Kelly Melancon Treasurer SRHS Track & Field Boosters

> SRHS Track & Field Boosters EIN: 93-3966434 srhstfboosterclub@gmail.com